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Crime Prevention is an active approach that combines 
public awareness & prevention measures to reduce crime

The end of the year is arriving & includes various holidays. This means higher
   crime rates are possible. In celebration of Christmas, Hanukkah, or Kwanzaa &
       to include the New Year, everyone must be aware of potential crimes. Follow 
           these tips to ensure you have safe holidays:

                        Use caution with online ordering & avoid scam websites

                            Always lock your doors when not at home & close your garage

                               Close blinds to avoid drawing attention to gifts or valuables

                                   Use care with social media & avoid publicizing when away

                                      Do not drink & drive, but rather, have a designated driver 

                                         Do not leave candles lit when they are unattended

                                             Leave outdoor lights on to mitigate break-ins

                                      Practice crime prevention during this holiday season & don’t
                                                let bad planning ruin a good memory! Together, we all
                                                   can help prevent crime! 
                                                    Happy Holidays from the Provost Marshal’s Office!

December 2024 brings focus on Holiday Safety.
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